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Dear Families, 
 

Good evening! Please mark the following dates on your calendars. 
 12/22-1/2 Winter Break 
 1/3  Return to school 

 

Thanks for sending all the supplies for our Celebrations around the World unit and 
the canned food drive. We appreciate all of the things you have done to make this 
a wonderful third grade year! 
 

Over the break, please encourage your child to work on the following: 
• filling out the moon chart. Please continue to look at the moon. We'll discuss 

observations/patterns when we return to school. 
 

• learning the multiplication facts. Multiplication.com (www.multiplication.com ) 
provides plenty of ways to practice multiplication. 
 

• reading fiction/nonfiction material. Big Universe (www.biguniverse.com) and 
Tumblebooks (www.tumblebooklibrary.com) provide access to fiction and 
nonfiction books for your child to read.  The username and password were 
already given. If your child doesn't remember his/her password and you 
need another reminder, please send email to khotaling@wcpss.net or 
rpmitchell@wcpss.net. 
 

• writing at least 2 paragraphs about a topic of choice or a topic given--taking 
care to use correct capitalization, punctuation, and spelling. 

 

In conclusion, we want you each to know that we feel so lucky to have your child in 
our classrooms this year.  We have really grown into our own little family, and we 
thank you for trusting us with your third grader.  We wish each and every one of 
you a very safe, happy and peaceful holiday season with your families.  We look 
forward to seeing you in 2017! 
 

Sincerely, 
Mrs. Rhesia Mitchell and Ms. Kelly Hotaling 


